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October 2013 

Dates to Remember: 

Oct. 25 – Quarter 1 Report 

Cards Sent Home 

Oct. 29-30 – Parent-Teacher 

Conferences  

 

 

Hello Grade 2 Parents! 

Thank you everyone who came to Key Assignment Day at QISS 

and helped make it a success! Grade 2 had a great time 

watching both Key Assignments, and all of the QISS students 

who presented did a fantastic job.  

      

Key Assignment Day is the culmination of an entire Unit of 

study, and it is a great opportunity for parents to see what their 

children have been learning. Grade 2 will present their first Key 

Assignment of the school year at the end of Unit 2! 

      
Unit 1 has come to an end, and Grade 2 did a fantastic job 

demonstrating their understanding of different cultures, and 

the ways that aspects of our cultures (like food!) can bring us 

together. In Math we used money from six different countries 

to create balanced addition and subtraction equations. Money 

is yet another way that cultures and countries are unique! 

      

Kite Flying at QISS!  

After Key Assignment Day, 

many parents and students 

stayed at QISS for a wonderful 

afternoon of Kite Flying! 

Everyone had a great time 

flying their kites and watching 

more and more kites soar high 

into the sky!  

 

 

mailto:amejia@qiss.org.cn

